
Hello, 
 
I am writing to express my oppostion to HB2001, doing away with single family zoning.  This seems like a 
giveaway to developers which will both damage the character of existing single family neighborhoods 
but will not increase affordability.  This bill is a poor idea and other avenues need to be explored to 
address the housing and affordability crisis.   
 
Thank you, 
 
Brett Allen 
Portland, OR 
 


